











parking garage for approximately one hundred forty nine (149) vehicles (“10
Stack Street”).

o 100 Hood Park Drive (addition) - A seven (7) story, approximately 150,000
square foot addition to the 100 Hood Park Drive building which is currently
under construction. The addition would result in an approximately one
hundred eighty five foot (185 ft.), approximately 240,000 square foot
primarily office and laboratory building with a structured parking garage for
approximately eight hundred seventy two (872) vehicles.

o 30 Stack Street- An approximately one hundred fifty five foot (155 ft.) high,
157,400 square foot primarily office and laboratory building with a structured
parking garage for approximately two hundred twenty five (225) vehicles.

e 45 Stack Street- Approximately twenty foot (20 ft.) high, 6,050 square feet of
pop-up retail building(s).

e 35 Supertest Street- An approximately two hundred sixty three foot (263 ft.)
high, 275,950 square foot primarily office and residential building with up to
one hundred seventy (170) dwelling units and a structured parking garage for
approximately one hundred (100) vehicles.

e 25 Supertest Street- An approximately two hundred fifteen foot (215 ft.) high,
128,800 square foot primarily hotel building with up to one hundred thirty
(130) guest rooms.

e 15 Supertest Street- An approximately twenty foot (20 ft.) high, prlmarlly
retail building not to exceed 12,000 square feet.

The existing building at 570 Rutherford Avenue will be demolished in the future as
part of the Proposed Master Plan Project. 10 Stack Street is anticipated to
commence construction in the summer of 2019 and other New Buildings with a
variety of heights, uses, and dimensions will be constructed thereafter. The
construction of the public open spaces and Hood Green will be sequenced with the
New Buildings. The aforementioned building heights are the absolute heights of the
New Buildings including all mechanical equipment and screening.

ARTICLE 80 REVIEW PROCESS

On May 18, 2018, the Proponent filed a Letter of Intent (“LOI") in accordance with
the BPDA's policy regarding Provision of Mitigation by Development Projects in
Boston. Through consultation with the local and state elected officials, and the
Mayor's Office of Neighborhood Services the existing IAG associated with the
Originally Approved Project was supplemented and updated. On October 3, 2018,
the IAG was finalized with fifteen (15) members.












































